
From: [REDACTED]
Sent: Thursday, March 15, 2012 8:45 PM
To: [REDACTED]
Subject: Re: Shark tooth

I wish I could! I will try my bestest. He delayed the trip to leave Saturday=night I think because he wants to wait for Gulfstream.

On Mar 15, 2012, at 3:10 PM, [REDACTED] wrote:

> Coolio.

> I still have not heard from J if he even wants me to fly. I emailed him on=tue. I've heard nothing from him. All I know is that the G won't be ready t=rw. If he wants to take the 727, or the G but he chooses to have Dave fly, I=need to know soon. Could you try to get an answer from him, please?

>

> Merci

>

>

> Sent from my iPhone

>

> On Mar 15, 2012, at 1:25 PM, [REDACTED] wrote:

>

>> I know. I've seen it! I showed it to him a long time ago when he was thin=ing of selling them.

>>

>> On Mar 15, 2012, at 1:03 PM, N [REDACTED] wrote:

>>

>>> It's not a bad idea....this is in Marie Claire...

>>>

>>> <photo.JPG>

>>>

>>>

>>>

>>>

>>> Sent from my iPhone

>

<?xml version=.0" encoding=TF-8"?>

<!DOCTYPE plist PUBLIC "-//Apple//DTD PLIST 1.0//EN" "http://www.apple.com/DTDs/PropertyList-1.0.dtd">

<plist version=.0">

<dict>

<key>date-sent</key>

<real>1331844326</real>

<key>flags</key>

<integer>8590195713</integer>

<key>original-mailbox</key>

<string>imap://sarahk525@mail.mac.com/Sent%20Messages</string>

<key>remote-id</key>

<string>9354</string>

<key>subject</key>

<string>Re: Shark tooth</string>
</dict>
</plist>